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I am a Licensed Professional Counselor and a therapist in the Portland Metro area of 

Oregon. I have been practicing for 18 years, and I have been in private practice for 9 

years. In my own private practice, I have made decisions to not renew contracts with 

certain insurance companies because of unclear requirements for insurance audits 

and doing audits I felt were unnecessary.  

 

I am writing in support of HB2029. Insurance audits are abusive and unfair and limit 

access to care to the people of Oregon. Please help stop this practice. Thank you for 

supporting this bill. 

 

Sincerely, 

Suzanne Sanchez, LPC 


